
ANNOUNCEMENT OF VACANCY 
SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS 

 
HAWTHORN COMMUNITY CONSOLIDATED SCHOOL DISTRICT 73 

Vernon Hills, Illinois 
 
The Board of Education for Hawthorn Community Consolidated School District 73 in Vernon Hills, Illinois is 
searching for a Superintendent of Schools, who will be ​starting on July 1, 2019 or sooner.​ Hawthorn District 73 is 
a high performing school district consisting of seven schools and 4,200 students. It is located in the highly desirable 
northern suburbs of Chicago. Upon graduation from District 73, students attend schools in the nationally 
recognized and high performing Libertyville/Vernon Hills, Mundelein and Stevenson High School Districts. The 
communities of Vernon Hills and Mundelein are highly supportive of both the elementary and high schools 
representing the area.  Faculty and staff members excel in creating conditions for optimal learning. This is a once in 
a career opportunity for someone seeking to lead a quality school district in a supportive community.  
 
The 4,200 students in the CCSD73 schools are supported by a dedicated staff of over 500 certified and support 
staff. In addition, a strong administrative team and a committed Board of Education help to make the learning 
environment special.  For more information please visit the CCSD73 website: ​www.hawthorn73.org​. 
 
Important candidate information: 

● Five years of experience as an administrator in an equivalent position or as a Superintendent in a similar high 
performing environment is required 

● A strong and proven background in instruction, curriculum and assessment is essential as well as an understanding of 
school finance in Illinois 

● The ability to develop relationships with staff is expected 
● The ability to work with a supportive Board of Education  
● The ability to work with a high expectation parent population is also required 
● Available to begin on July 1, 2019 or sooner 
● A proven track record of success is expected 
● For additional information,  please go to: ​www.hawthorn73.org  

 
The Hawthorn School District is willing to offer a competitive salary and benefits package.  
 
Applicant Procedure:  
Interested candidates should complete the online application process at ​www.bwpassociates.com​.  Applications will be 
accepted until October 20, 2018. 
However, candidates are urged to apply early. 
 
An application should include: 
. A completed online Applicant Data Form 
. A letter of application indicating qualifications and reasons for interest in the position 
. A current resume 
. College/University transcripts 
. Four letters of recommendation 
. Evidence of eligibility to serve as an administrator in the State of Illinois 
 
All of the required materials may be submitted online at ​www.bwpassociates.com​. 
Application materials will be treated confidentially. Applicants are requested not to contact the District 73 
administration. 
 

BWP and Associates, Ltd. 
872 S. Milwaukee Avenue, #221 

Libertyville, IL 60048 
 

For additional information, please contact BWP search consultants: 

Mark Friedman - ​friedman.markr@gmail.com Anne Noland - ​mhnoland@comcast.net Glenn Schlichting - ​gtschlichting@outlook.com  

 
An Equal Opportunity Employer 
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